
August 22, 2014 
 
 
 
Dr. Kristine Gilmore, Superintendent 
D.C. Everest Senior High School 
6300 Alderson Street 
Schofield, WI  54476 
 
Dear Dr. Gilmore: 
 
I have received an application from the following high school student for the Youth Options Program enrollment 
at UW-Marathon Center for the first semester of the 2014-15 school year.  This course selection meets the 
requirements for youth options course enrollment.  I recommend this application be approved and tuition be paid 
in full. 
 

Name Course(s) Applied For HS 
Credit 

Alternate Course(s) 
Applied For 

HS 
Credit 

Student 1 Linear Algebra, 262 
 

¾   

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas W. Johansen 
Principal 
 
TWJ:ds 
 

D.C. Everest Senior High School 
   6500 Alderson Street, Weston, WI 54476 
                 715-359-6561 Fax 715-355-7220 
 

  Thomas W. Johansen, Principal 
Todd J. Bohm, Assistant Principal 

Gina L. Lehman, Assistant Principal 


